IMPORTANT INFORMATION...PLEASE READ!

To all North Fork Homeowners:

This letter is to inform the Community that the lakes within the North Fork POA are owned and maintained by
the Northern Palm Beach Improvement District. Hence, the North Fork POA rule governing recreational use of
the lakes has been removed by the Board of Directors at their November 17, 2015 Board of Directors meeting.

“Ne-gas-operated-engines-or-moters-arepermsitted-on-the-lakes- Boatsnotexceeding fourteen-(I4)-feetin
length-will bepermitted”.

The Northern Palm Beach improvement District does not permit recreational use of its lakes. Please note, North
Fork does not have any regulatory authority over the lakes.

Please take a minute to visit the new website for North Fork as hosted by Campbell Property Management. The
website is still in its early stages and is a work in progress. Please visit the website regularly for updates.
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